
‭Monument Academy‬
‭A Traditional Education For Modern Times‬

‭Dear Monument Academy Families and Staff,‬

‭As we draw close to the end of another successful school year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the‬
‭incredible journey I have been able to share with all of you for the past 18 months.  I have so many fond‬
‭memories of Monument Academy, and this year has been filled with remarkable achievements and joyful‬
‭celebrations that have showcased our students' talents and highlighted the strong community we've built‬
‭together as “One MA!”‬

‭Our end-of-year celebrations are just around the corner, and I am thrilled to see our students shine in their‬
‭various festivities and ceremonies. Each event, from the Kindergarten graduation to the 8th-grade‬
‭promotion ceremony and our exciting event of fulfilling the promise with our first-ever high school‬
‭graduation, is a testament to our students’ hard work and all the support they receive from our committed‬
‭staff and loving families.‬

‭I would also like to express my sincere gratitude to each of you. Your continuous support and dedication‬
‭have been the backbone of our success. To our teachers and staff, your steadfast commitment to our‬
‭students' growth and well-being has made all the difference. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and I‬
‭am grateful for having had the opportunity to work alongside such talented and passionate professionals.‬

‭As I prepare to leave Monument Academy, I take with me countless cherished memories and invaluable‬
‭experiences from serving this extraordinary community. Though it is time for me to pass the torch, the‬
‭spirit of Monument Academy will forever resonate within me. I am confident that under the new‬
‭leadership of Mr. Collin Vinchattle, the Monument Academy community will continue to flourish, nurturing‬
‭the minds of our wonderful students and fostering a supportive community.‬

‭I know we are all looking forward to the summer. I hope you take this time to relax, recharge, and enjoy‬
‭precious moments with family and friends. This past school year together at Monument Academy has‬
‭been deeply enriching, and I look forward to hearing about the school's continued success and‬
‭achievements as a resident of the Tri-Lakes community.‬

‭Thank you once again for the opportunity to serve this vibrant community. Wishing you all an enjoyable,‬
‭and safe summer.‬

‭With Gratitude,‬
‭Kim McClelland‬
‭Executive Director‬
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